
FAST Gives Back  
Santa Claus Classic 

  

 

Over the last few years, FAST has sponsored a charitable giving 

program called FAST Gives Back.  It is a program where our club 

partners with local non-profit organizations to raise awareness 

and donations for the selected organization.  We typically 

couple this with our hosted events and invite other teams to 

participate as well.  FAST Gives Back is voluntary but a great way 

to engage athletes in helping others and considering those 

beyond self.   

For the Santa Claus Invitational we have selected the Hamilton 

County Harvest Food Bank.  We will accept donations through 

next Sunday, December 3rd.  Four Large Yellow Barrels are 

placed around the facility this upcoming week and respectfully 

ask you to consider having your athlete place an item...or 

two...into one of the barrels to assist someone in need.  This 

year, the HCH Food Bank is serving higher than normal numbers 

throughout Hamilton County.   

Here is a link to the HCHFB website (https://hchfoodbank.org/) 

to view the Top Items needed for donation along with other 

details.  

The Tigers thank the visiting teams for making their donations.   

https://hchfoodbank.org/

